
Wednesday, June 3, 2020  
 

Dear Cavalier Community,  
 

Here is today’s update:  

 

➢​ Next year In case you missed it on Friday evening, please take a moment to fill out the following survey seeking 

input from you regarding next year’s plans. 2020-2021 Planning Survey Link We are hoping everyone will fill it 

out before this Thursday, June 4. 

 

➢​ Chromebook collection A reminder that our plan is to collect Chromebooks in a drive-up method (similar to 

what we’ve done all along) this week. If you have any questions, please contact Ingrid Dettman 

idettman@corunna.k12.mi.us. 

-​ High school students (current grades 8-11) in the student parking lot  

-​ 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., today Wednesday, June 3 

-​ 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., Thursday, June 4 

-​ All other students (current grades preschool through 7th grade) in the Middle School student drop off  

-​ 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., today Wednesday, June 3 

-​ 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., Thursday, June 4 

 

➢​ Middle School Yearbooks CMS Yearbooks have arrived!  If your child pre-ordered a yearbook, you can pick 

them up during Chromebook collection on Wednesday and Thursday from 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. at the parent drop 

off loop.   

 

➢​ Senior Ice Cream Social Supercone in Corunna has been gracious enough to donate a free ice cream cone to 

every senior!  High school teachers will be passing out free ice cream cones on Monday, June 8th, from 12-2 pm.  

Students are encouraged to pull in on McDonnell Street and enter Supercone from the opposite direction.  Once 

students receive their free ice cream cone, they should proceed out of the parking lot.  Students will need to wear 

their graduation caps in order to receive their free ice cream cone! 

 

➢​ Free Produce Boxes, Friday, June 5  We will be having another Produce Box distribution. We have 140 boxes 

filled with 25 pounds of assorted fresh fruit and vegetables. These boxes are free to community members and are 

available to us from the USDA Farmers to Family Food Box Program. You MUST COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

BELOW to get on the list for a box, and you MUST be able to pick up your produce box at the High School 

between 10am-11am Friday, June 5! We will contact you via email on Thursday afternoon to let you know if you 

qualify for a free box or not. There is a limit of one box per family, due to the limited amount.You must complete 

the survey by Thursday, June 4 at 2pm to be eligible for a produce box.  CLICK HERE to sign up!  Any questions 

please contact Erin Levi, elevi@corunna.k12.mi.us   

 

➢​ ICYMI Senior Honors Night This year’s Senior Honors Night will occur virtually at 7 p.m. on Sunday, June 7.  

Families can view the ceremony on the Corunna High School Facebook page, Corunna Public Schools Facebook 

page, Corunna Public Schools website (www.corunna.k12.mi.us), or on the Corunna Public Schools YouTube page.  

More information to come later this week! 

 

➢​ ICYMI 2.0 Graduation Please read the Senior Letter 6.2.20 regarding an update about graduation.  Please 

reserve 6/27/20 and 8/8/20 on your calendars!   

 

➢​ ICYMI 3.0 Nellie Reed Spring Pictures These are in and may be picked up at the Middle School during 

Chromebook drop off this week. Please return any textbooks and/or library books you may have as well. 

 

➢​ ICYMI 4.0 Summer Food Service Free breakfast and lunch will continue to be offered throughout the 

summer to anyone 18 & under in the community. Grab & Go bags with meals for 7 days will be available for pickup 

every Wednesday beginning today! Please note there are some new times and locations 

○​ Curbside service 

https://forms.gle/83ifDwQxiBYXu8SF7
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■​ Corunna High School, 10 to 11:30 a.m. 

○​ Mobile truck sites (truck will stop for 15 minutes at each stop) 

■​ ZCBJ Hall ​ 10 a.m. 

■​ Walnut Acres​ 10:20 a.m. 

■​ Nellie Reed​ 11 a.m. 

■​ Lennon Green ​ 11:30 a.m. 

 

➢​ FAQ answers Here is a link that has answers to questions you have been asking. PARENT FAQ answers. You 

may still ask questions by accessing the following survey: https://forms.gle/5uopz6dtj26yKNsSA  

 

➢​ COVID cases in Shiawassee County As of 2 p.m., yesterday, (information is updated at 2 p.m. daily), there 

are 240 known cases of COVID-19 in the county (and 26 COVID-19 related deaths).  If you are aware of someone 

who is showing symptoms, you are to reach out to the Shiawassee County Health Department  (989) 743-2460 

and they will investigate. The following Coronavirus site provides the most up-to-date information (updated daily 

at 2 p.m.). Finally, here’s a link on what to do if you’re sick.  

 

➢​ Parent information Here is a link to recent parent communication: 

○​ 62 Parent communication letter 6.2.2020  

○​ 61 Parent communication letter 6.1.2020 
○​ 60A Parent communication letter 5.29.2020  

○​ 60 Parent communication letter 5.29.2020  

 

Again, thank you for your understanding and patience! 

 

Sincerely, 

Superintendent John Fattal 
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